
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 3, 1997 
 
 
 
Donald J. Murray, RPLS 
Murray, Smith & Associates, Ltd. 
504 Kalanikoa Street Suite 4 
Hilo, HI  96720 
 
Dear  Mr. Murray: 
 

Determination of Pre-Existing Lots 
Lots 13, 14 and 15 
Olaa New Tract Lots 
Olaa, Puna, Island of Hawaii, Hawaii 
TMK:  1-8-06:10                      

 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 24, 
1997, and documents relating to the subject matter. 
 
Please be advised that we have reviewed the documents submitted, 
our records as well as those of the Real Property Tax Division, 
and conclude that the subject property consists of three (3) 
separate legal lots of record:  Lot 13, consisting of 48.62 
acres; Lot 14, consisting of 49.07 acres; and Lot 15, consisting 
of 49.07 acres. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Ed Cheplic of this department. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
VIRGINIA GOLDSTEIN 
Planning Director 
 
ETC:lnm 
c:\pre\prec97-3\1-8-6-10.mur 
 
xc: Henry "Hank" J. Correa, Jr. 

SUB 97-080, 97-081 (IHOPE DEV. CO., LLC) 


